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I would like the planning application for the new Lidl store on the old Spotted Cow site to be granted please.
There is no competion or shopping options within the area. As a pensioner the lack of choice has become a
reality during these covid restrictions and I fully support this planning application. I am very happy to continue
shopping locally rather than having to travel to do my shopping. There is also a problem with the car parking at
the Salendine Nook shopping centre. It’s not big enough.

There were rumours earlier on regarding the new store would lead to the closure of the shopping centre which I
believe to be scaremongering. | have never seen a Lidl with Doctors, Opticians,Charity shops etc, which are all
busy shops, in their store.

Please pass these plans





